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Mews London 

NW3 4TL

25/05/2017  16:00:312017/2156/P NOBJ Belsize 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

No Objection

However, one laments the disappearance of Bank branches especially in Haverstock Hill as 

the local branch National Westminster is due to close in September 2017, leaving the elderly 

and disabled to have to travel considerable distances to get to an open branch.

D J Kelley

for 

BCAAC
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